
Dear Oregon Legislature; 
 
As a life long hunter I support SB 723-2 which will outlaw wildlife killing contests for native species in 
Oregon. The idea of holding hunting/killing contests is abhorrent to many of us who hunt. Hunting 
should never be a contest to win prizes for killing as many animals as possible.  
 
These killing contests give hunters a bad name and create a bad image of hunting. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ted Chu  
 


